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        New York, 11 February 2019 

 

Excellency, 

 

 

In reference to our letters of 22 January 2019 and 25 January 2019 and following the third 

informal consultations of 28 January 2019, please find attached the second revised draft 

outcome document of the Second High-Level United Nations Conference on South-South 

Cooperation (Buenos Aires, Argentina 20-22 March 2019). 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude to all delegations for their 

constructive engagement during the above-mentioned informal consultations and look 

forward to your continued constructive engagement in the process of negotiations. 

 

Please be informed that the next informal consultations will take place on 19 February 

2019 in the Conference Room 1 and 20 February 2019 in the Trusteeship Council 

Chamber from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm and from 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

H.E. Audra Plepytė 

 
Permanent Representative  

of the Republic of Lithuania 

 

 

 

 

H.E. Adonia Ayebare 

 

 
 

Permanent Representative 

of the Republic of Uganda 

                           


